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NEW BRITISH HOME

For many years the magic address
for American Georgists visiting Lon-
don has.been 4 Great Smith Street,
publication office of the international
journal, Land & Liberty, and head-
quarters of the British Henry George
School. Now that address has been
changed, and 117 Vauxhall Bridge
Road, Victoria, S.W.1, is the place
to head for if you're looking for a
kindred soul who understands the land
question. And so it will be easily’
recognizable by readers from the USA
—here is a picture of the new home.

The latest bulletin from this ad-
dress verifies the information that the
International Union "for Land Value
Taxation and Free Trade will hold
its 1959 conference in Hanover, West
Germany, the last week in July. Eric
Zincke, who lives in Hanover, is now
making the translation into German of
the condensed edition of Progress and
Poverty mentioned in the Robert
Schalkenbach report (page 10).

P. R. Stubbings, Land & Liberty
editor; V. H. Blundell and V. G.
Saldji of London were recently elect-
ed as joint secretaries of the Inter-
national Union.
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EDGAR W. CULLEY

Dr. Edgar W. Culley of Melbourne, an osteopath, died on July 27th in his
87th year, after many years of active Georgist service. He was « generous sup-
porter of the educational program in Australia and made further provisions for
it in his will. He was connected with both the Henry George Foundation of Victoria
and the Henry George Foundation of Australia, and continued in the practise
of his profession almost to the end of his life.
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